
THE CALL IN PERIOD FOR THIS DECISION EXPIRES AT 5.00PM ON MONDAY, 
24 OCTOBER 2011. THE DECISION CANNOT BE IMPLEMENTED UNTIL AFTER 

THAT DATE. 
 
RECORD OF DECISION TAKEN UNDER DELEGATED POWERS AT COUNTY 
HALL, NEWPORT, ISLE OF WIGHT ON MONDAY, 17 OCTOBER 2011 
 
Present:  Cllr George Brown – Deputy Leader of the IW Council & Cabinet 

Member for the Economy and the Environment 
 
 Jon Baker – Democratic Services Officer 
 
 

Item IW Council Response To The Consultation Draft National Planning Policy 
Framework (NPPF) 

Decision 
reference 

42/11 

Notice of 
Decision 
Published 

Thursday, 06 October 2011 

Decision 
taken 

Option 1 - THAT the IW Council response to the consultation draft 
National Planning Policy Framework and forward to CLG as the Council’s 
formal response be agreed. 

Reasons for 
decision 

To influence and help shape the final version of the NPPF 

Additional 
reasons 

To identify areas of concern with the contents of the NPPF as currently 
drafted. 

Options 
considered 
and rejected 

Option 2 – Not to respond to the consultation by CLG 

Declarations 
of interest 

None declared 

Additional 
advice 
received 

None received 
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